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To all members at Canpar Express in Ontario: 
 

License Renewal Reminder 
 
 
Dear Canpar Drivers, 
 
This is to inform you that Service Ontario is no longer sending out reminders for license renewal. 

It is now your responsibility to ensure that your license has not expired. Please take the necessary steps 
to check the status of your license regularly. 

 
Additionally, Service Ontario is offering a convenient text message reminder service. You can 

register for this service by visiting their website and signing up for text message reminders. This will 
help you stay informed and ensure that you do not miss any important deadlines. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
 

In Solidarity,  
 

 
TC Local 1976 USW 
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